
Charlie Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

John Plescow 
Friday, December 1, 2023 9:58 AM 
Records Clerk 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/1/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 06432-2023 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

I forgot about this one. Please, place in undocketed. 

From: Charlie Smith <CSmith@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Records Clerk 

Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2023 9:04 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Shonna McCray <SMcCray@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Morning, 

Please see the e-mail below. Please let us know whether this needs to be entered in CMS as consumer 

correspondence, and what docket it should be placed in. 

Best Regards, 

Charlie Smith II 

From: seankathman=yahoo.ckm@mg.gospringboard.io <seankathman=yahoo.ckm@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Sean Kathman 
Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 12:28 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Commissioner 

Why are you allowing FPL to screw over the same people you're supposed to be fighting for 
by filling your own pockets and theirs? Why do you let them put their costs onto Floridians 
and not the businesses? 

Thank you, 

Sean Kathman 
2465 Appaloosa circle 
Sarasota FL, 34240-8575 
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